
HACIENDA S/W WOMEN’S CLUB NEWSLETTER 
 

JANUARY 2022 
 
 

Please share this e-mail with any neighbors who are new or do not have the use of a 
computer. 
 
The HSW Women’s Club will meet on Tuesday, January 11th at 9:30 a.m. in the Ricardo 
Montalban Room at the La Hacienda Center.  The meeting will include our regular business 
meeting, Installation of 2022 Officers and an Installation Luncheon.  We have checked with the 
La Hacienda Center and they do not have any Covid restrictions.  Wearing a mask is a 
personal choice. 
 
DUES:  Dues for 2022 are payable by January 1st.  Please see Phyllis Davis who will be 
accepting dues at the sign-in table. 
 
PAST EVENTS:  Thank you to Sandy Schupp and Robyn Giles for organizing and collecting 
the Thanksgiving donations for the Christian Food Pantry and to all the members who 
contributed to the event – it was a huge success.  Thank you to Joanne Phinney for organizing 
and hosting the Women’s Club Christmas Luncheon and to all those who helped in some 
capacity in making the Christmas Lighting Ceremony a great night.  Although the Golf Cart 
Caravan had to be canceled both nights, thank you to both Karen & Ed Thuresson and Linda 
and Steve Scamardi for organizing the event. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:   
 
Charity Bingo:  Friday, January 21st (6-9 pm) – Ricardo Montalban Room at the La Hacienda 
Recreation Center.  Guests are invited (must have a Village ID or guest pass) - $10.00/person - 
checks payable to HSWWC (no cash please).  The event is chaired by Connie & Dave Wietrzak.  
Sign-up and pay at the January meeting or drop off at Connie’s @ 1510 Lavaca Lane.  Any 
questions contact Connie at 224-688-0029 or conniewietrzak@yahoo.com.  RESERVATIONS 
CLOSE and must be paid by January 14th. 
 
SOCIAL COMMITTEE:  There will be a meeting of the Social Committee on January 18 @ 11 am 
at Joanne Phinney’s home (1061 Soledad Way).  We will be planning the Social Calendar for 
2022.  Be sure to bring ideas for possible activities or events.  Please let Joanne know if you 
will be attending the meeting (352-750-9193 or joannephinney@embarqmail.com).  If you 
cannot attend the meeting and would like to be on the committee let Joanne know. 
 
PRAYER CHAIN:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (352-255-1155 or tlastowka1069@gmail.com ) 
informed when you are in need of prayers for you or your family.  If you would like to be added 
to the e-mail Prayer Chain please contact Terry. 
 
Hope to see you all at the meeting on January 11th. 
 
Valerie Chirichella 
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